
 

On Saturday, March 27, 2010 from 10:00am to 
12:00pm, we will be volunteering with Matrix 
Human Services and meet with a group of high 
school students to share experiences about getting 
into college, college life, deciding on a major, 
career planning and goals, as well as financial aid 
and admissions information. 
 
We want YOU to participate in this special 
service-learning project! 
 
 

 

Smart Start to Success 
A Service Learning Project of 

Wayne State University & Matrix Human Services Service Date 
Saturday 

March 27, 2010 
10:00am – 12:00pm 

 Gain volunteer hours 
 
 Get academic service-

learning project hours 
 

 Share your experience 
 

 Make a difference 
 

We are looking for WSU 
students to share their 
own experience and 
knowledge about getting 
into college with high 
school students. 
 
This great volunteer 
opportunity will help area 
high school students 
better understand college 
entrance experiences, 
living and socializing on 
campus and career 
choice and planning.  

Here is all you need to do: 
 

• Respond by Monday, March 22nd and 
contact Katie Etheridge eg6129@wayne.edu 
or call (313) 577-0189 to sign-up. 
 

• Attend one of the two training sessions 
offered on March 24th or March 25th from 
3:00pm to 4:00pm held in 2502 UGL. 
 

 
• At the training you will receive information 

about transportation, meeting location and 
an overview of the project.  
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